
Ring HOR Regatta  

  

  

  

Due to current tracker limitations associated the HOR style 

events a boat number cannot be used twice for the same event. As a work 

around, if you wish to use the same boat multiple of times, we will allocate 

Unique numbers to crews on the day as outlined in the prospectus to avoid 

confusion. We will correct the draw after the close of entries.   

Please have the Cox sign in to collect the boat number prior to each 

category.  


